
Email 
System 
Update

AlamedaCountyIndustries.com

We are making changes for the better.
We are updating our email systems to better serve our customers by 
making delivery more reliable.

During this change please make sure to add the email address listed 
above to your safe senders list to avoid missing any communications 
from us, such as paperless billing statements. Also, check your spam/junk 
email box to see if any important messages from ACI ended up there.

    autonoreply@AlamedaCountyIndustries.com

Questions? Please contact us.
You can always reach us via our website, email, or by phone.
AlamedaCountyIndustries.com 
info@AlamedaCountyIndustries.com
510-483-1400 • 510-357-7282 • 925-380-9480 ACI ALAMEDA10/2024



Changes 
to Your 
ACI Account

AlamedaCountyIndustries.com

ATTENTION - IMPORTANT NOTIFICATION 
FOR ALL ACI OF ALAMEDA CUSTOMERS
Your ACI Alameda account number 
changes on October 1, 2024.  
This change is to streamline our customer 
service database. There are no additional 
changes to ACI’s service structure. 
Customer action may be required depending on how you 
pay your bill. To find out more, scan the QR code or visit 
AlamedaCountyIndustries.com/alameda/account

QUESTIONS? CONTACT US
AlamedaCountyIndustries.com/alameda
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